
 
 

Staffing Update 
 
 

Dear Parents,           24.5.19 

 
We would like to inform you of a few staffing changes that will take place from 
September. Mrs Duerdoth (Year 1) will be leaving at the end of this academic year 
after successfully securing a new job at another school in the County. We wish her 
every success in her new job and thank her for all her hard work in leading the 
school in Maths and Eco Schools over the last few years. Mrs Beecheno (Year 1) 
has also decided to retire at the same time. We wish Mrs Beecheno a very very 
happy retirement and thank her for all her hard work during her time at Frome 
Valley. 
 
Mrs Ashby will return to Year 1 from September and we are now advertising for a 
new full-time Year 2 teacher to join our team. We will keep you informed of our 
progress and look forward to welcoming a new member of staff into our school. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Julie Thorp 
(Headteacher) 


